
 

 

A Public Hearing of the Charlotte County Board of Supervisors was held at the Administration 

Building of said county on May 21, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

Present: Gary Walker, Chairman 

Garland H. Hamlett-Vice Chairman 

  Kay Pierantoni 

  Robert L. Shook, Jr. 

  Donna Fore 

Royal S. Freeman 

 

Absent: Nancy R. Carwile 

 

After due notice was given, the Charlotte County Board of Supervisors held a Public 

Hearing to receive Public Comment on the Proposed FY 2018/2019 Budget. 

 

Chairman Walker called the hearing to order. 

 

Garland H. Hamlett, Jr. gave the Invocation 

 

Public Comment 

 

There was no one present for the public comment period. 

 

Board Discussion 

 

Chairman Walker discussed the current levies.  Chairman Walker discussed a 

special levy for data centers.  Mr. Clark clarified that any adjustment or addition to 

the levies would require another public hearing. Chairman Walker asked when 

appropriate to include the levy for date centers on the agenda. 

 

Kay Pierantoni discussed the School Board returning to the Board of Supervisors 

their immediate needs and an increase in funding.  Mr. Clark has met with the 

Superintendent and they will have that information before the next Board Meeting. 

Chairman Walker indicated there would be a special budget for the Capital 

Improvements for the School System. 

 

 

Being no further discussion the hearing was adjourned.  


